
 
 

To:  AmeriHealth Caritas DC Providers 

Date:  March 18, 2022 

Subject: Modifier 25 Policy Termination on April 1, 2022 

 

Dear Provider: 
 
Effective April 1, 2022, AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia (DC) will terminate Modifier 
25 policy, which was effective August 30, 2020. Therefore, AmeriHealth Caritas DC will no 
longer reduce reimbursement of certain Evaluation and Management (E/M) procedures billed 
with Common Procedure Terminology (CPT) modifier 25 when services occur within the minor 
procedure Global Surgery timeframes as defined by the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid 
Services (CMS). 
 
Below are the links for the original and revised notifications of this policy.  
 
https://www.amerihealthcaritasdc.com/pdf/provider/forms/073020-provider-alert-modifier-
25-policy-notice.pdf 
 
https://www.amerihealthcaritasdc.com/pdf/provider/forms/032621-provider-alert-modifier-
25-policy-update.pdf 
 
If you have questions about this communication, please contact your Provider Account 
Executive or Provider Services at 202-408-2237. 
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